
 Forest Hill School Winter Fun Week 

Monday, February 25th ~ Friday, March 1st 

 
Morning Bingo, Math Estimation Games and Student Trivia will take place all week! 

 

During the week of February 25th – March 1st, FHES staff and students will participate in some fun 

activities to celebrate winter. Below are the activities you can look forward to during the week: 
  

Monday, February 25th 
 Dress-Up Day: Mixed-Up Day ~ Wear your clothes inside out and backwards, wear 

mismatching socks, be creative!  Any way you can show that you are “mixed up” for the day is 

encouraged! 

 Healthy Food Try ~ Each classroom will be treated to a fruit tray to try some new healthy 

foods! 

 

Tuesday, February 26th  

 Dress-Up Day: Costume Day ~ Do you want to dress up as a Super Hero, a Princess, a Unicorn 

or some other neat idea?  Today is costume day so dress in a costume that makes you happy but 

remember that regular activities still take place such as phys. ed. and outside recess. 

 

Wednesday, February 27th 

 Dress-Up Day: Pink Shirt & 100th day of school ~ Wear a pink shirt or something pink to 

support kindness and Anti-bullying.  You could also incorporate the number 100 into the way 

you dress today if you wish.  We will have an assembly about kindness and helping others at 

9:15 in addition to a wonderful performance by Symphony NB at 10:45 am!   

 Healthy Food Try ~ Each classroom will be treated to a vegetable tray to try some new healthy 

foods! 

 

Thursday, February 28th  

 Dress-Up Day: Crazy Hair or Hat Day ~ Your choice…. you could make your hair look crazy, 

wear a wild wig or wear a fun and silly hat!  We can’t wait to see what you have in store for us! 

 Activity: Glow in the Dark Dance Party in the gym ~ 10:00 recess dancing in the gym for 

Kindergarten, 12:10 recess dancing in the gym for grade 1.  Feel free to send in some glow sticks 

for your child to enjoy during our glow in the dark dance! 

 Activity: Board Game Fun ~ 12:40 – 1:40 Students will be able to travel to different classrooms 

to play some board games with friends.  If students have a simple board game they would like to 

bring in, you are welcome to do so but please make sure your child’s name is on the game. 

 

Friday, March 1st  

 Dress-Up Day:  Pajama Day ~ Wear your favorite PJ’s to school!  It will be a comfy cozy day! 

 

** Classes will be encouraged to spend some extra time outside, learning and enjoying the snow this 

week.  Stay tuned for some potential stories of the building of snow structures!  Weather pending. 

 


